NHS Forth Valley Medical Director's Office

Information Governance Department Carseview House Castle Business Park Stirling FK9 4SW



Telephone: 01786 457313

Date 21 February 2022

Your Ref

Our Ref FOI 0006332

Enquiries to Hilary Chalmers

By Email Extension fv.freedomofinformation@nhs.scot

Direct Line 01786 457332

Dear Mr Phillips

Mr Emmanuel Phillips

What Do They Know.com

Request for Information under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002

We write in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act.

Please enter 'No System Installed' or 'No department' under supplier name if your trust does not use the system or have the department:

System type - Maternity Supplier name -

Response: CleverMed

System name -

Response: Badgernet

Date installed -

Response: 2018

Contract expiration -

Response: 2024

Notes - e.g. we are currently out to tender Is this contract annually renewed? - Yes/No

Response: No

Do you currently have plans to replace this system? - Yes/No

Response: No



Chair: Janie McCusker Chief Executive: Cathie Cowan



System type - Radiology Information System Supplier name -

Response: Philips

System name -

Response: Philips RIS

Date installed -

Response: 2007

Contract expiration -

Response: 2024

Notes - e.g. we are currently out to tender Is this contract annually renewed? - Yes/No

Response: No

Do you currently have plans to replace this system? - Yes/No

Response: No

We trust this is to your satisfaction. However, under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 if you are dissatisfied with our response you are entitled to request a review. A request for review must be made in writing to Miss Deirdre Coyle, Head of Information Governance, NHS Forth Valley, Carseview House, Castle Business Park, Stirling, FK9 4SW or fv.freedomofinformation@nhs.scot, no later than forty working days from receipt of the response. Your request must be in permanent form and should state:

- That you are asking for a review of this decision and
- Why you are unhappy with the response you have received.

If our decision is unchanged following a review and you remain dissatisfied with this, you then have the right to ask for advice, assistance or a formal appeal to the Scottish Information Commissioner, Kinburn Castle, Doubledykes Road, St Andrews, Fife, KY16 9DS or www.itspublicknowledge.info/Appeal

Please feel free to contact us should you require any further advice or assistance.

Yours sincerely

Hilary Chalmers Lead Freedom of Information Officer